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March 10, 2020

The Center Clients & Visitors:

At The Center, the safety and well-being of our community is vital to us. During this time of
heightened awareness regarding the Corona Virus 2019 {COVID-19), we are practicing
precautions based on recommendations from the Department of Health (DOH) and the Center
for Disease Control (CDC).

We will be posting signs throughout our building that you should not visit or enter our facility if
you are experiencing any of the following symptoms:

Fever - Shortness of breath — Cough
Nasal Congestion - Runny Nose - Sore Throat
Nausea - Vomiting — Diarrhea

In addition, you should not visit or enter our building if:
- You have had known exposure to someone with COVID-19
- You have recently traveled to areas with COVID-19 transmission
- You have any symptoms {listed above)

As a reminder, People of Asian descent, including Chinese Americans, are not more likely to get
COVID-19 than any other American. Help stop fear by letting people know that being of Asian

descent does not increase the chance of getting or spreading COVID-19.

We ask that you join us in these preventative measures and follow the precautions that have
been specified by both the DOH and the CDC.

We will continue to post information to The Center Website and Facebook page as it relates to
our community. The Center Utica is dedicated to sharing information on COVID-19 to our
community and ensuring all receive the healthcare that's needed.

Since;ely,
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Executive Director

Many Cultures. One Community.



